
BREMERTON-KITSAP AIRPORTER, INC. 
PO Box 1255, Port Orchard, WA 98366 

(360) 876-1737 – Fax (360) 876-5521
www.kitsapairporter.com

July 3, 2018 

Washington Utilities & 
Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 

Subject: BKA, Inc. Kitsap Schedule #51 – Discontinue Service to Bangor Base 
Date of Issue: June 19, 2018 

All Passengers – This schedule change will be effective on July 20, 2018 

BKA, Inc. has filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) to discontinue service to 
Bangor Base. The single change discontinues the Service Location at NSB Bangor. This change is necessary due to 
security and other issues there and will assure a more realistic arrival and departure time for each run. 

If you have any questions please contact Operations Manager Lauri Smith at Lauri@kitsapairporter.com, or the 
office at (360) 876-1737. 

You may contact the UTC with questions or to comment on the proposed schedule change online at 
www.utc.wa.gov click on the Submit a Comments link. Questions or comments can also be submitted via email at 
comments@utc.wa.gov, via telephone at 1-888-333-9882, or via letter at: 

WA UTC 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Sincerely, 

Richard E. Asche 
Richard E. Asche 
President 
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